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Statement on Officer-Involved Shootings

Today, the Office of the Attorney General announced it has completed the
review of three incidents involving officer-involved shootings: a June 8, 2024,
incident in Corinth involving one Alcorn County Sheriff’s Deputy; a May 4,
2024, incident in Gulfport involving one Gulfport Police Officer; a November
24, 2023, incident in Meridian involving one Lauderdale County Sheriff’s
Deputy. In all three incidents, the Attorney General’s Office found the use of
force was justified. Pursuant to Section 45-1-6 of the Mississippi Code, the
reviews followed an investigation by the Mississippi Bureau of Investigation.
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